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NOTIFICATION OF WORKS 

Nursery Upgrade 
As part of Council's commitment to maintaining its infrastructure and providing an accessible and 
serviced region, Council is planning to install an extended all-weather storage area to the existing 
Council Nursery located at Birnam Street in Beaudesert. The installation of the extended all-weather 
area will enable Council to deliver an improved service from the nursery. 

Works to level and fill the area have already commenced to enable the site to be utilised more 
effectively. Council is planning to recycle road material from the Enterprise Drive project to prepare the 
site for installation of the extended all-weather storage area. Utilising this road material will be cost 
effective and reduce waste. 

WHEN WILL IT HAPPEN? 

Works are scheduled for late October with truck movements to occur over a total of three nights 
between Sunday 23 and Friday 28 of October from 6:00pm to 9:00pm. 

WHERE WILL IT HAPPEN? 

Trucks will travel along Brisbane Street and Birnam Street in Beaudesert. 

WHAT CAN I EXPECT? 

Over the three nights, a contractor will deliver 15 loads of road material each night, equating to a total 
of 30 truck movements per night. Every effort will be made to reduce the impacts of these truck 
movements. 

Council is also investigating the recent damage to the pavement on Birnam Street, with works planned 
to repair and upgrade these sections, weather and conditions permitting.  

Council acknowledges there may be a level of inconvenience to residents, pedestrians, and motorists 
while these works are being undertaken. Your patience and understanding is appreciated during this 
time whilst these works are undertaken. 

QUESTIONS? 

Any enquiries regarding these works should be directed to Council by calling (07) 5540 5111 or by 
email to mail@scenicrim.qld.gov.au, quoting "Nursery Upgrade - Birnam Street". 
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